
Rogers Elementary PTA Special Meeting Minutes 
January 25, 2021 

 

Call Meeting to Order 
 Meeting called to order by Katie Blackburn, President at 7:03 p.m. 

 11 in attendance 

Presidents’ Report – Katie Blackburn 
 A survey was sent to teachers to determine who would find it helpful to have scrubs or lab coats 

to change between student groups.  Not all teachers felt these were necessary.  Most requests 
were from the lower grades.  One teacher has purchased a lab coat on their own and to 
purchase a similar coat we are looking at $23 per coat from Scrubs & Beyond.  If we spend $600 
we get a $60 discount and free shipping.  To purchase coats for 20 staff (2 coats per person) at 
$23 each we are looking at approximately $900.  To make sure we have all expenses covered a 
motion was made by Katie Blackburn to approve an expense of $1000 for lab coats.  Abby 
Watteny seconded the motion and it was approved.   

 It will be helpful to have bins outside of each classroom where teachers can place any classroom 
materials (i.e. math manipulatives) that need to be sanitized after being used by students.  We 
will look into using extra recycling bins and/or obtaining additional recycling bins possibly 
through the DPW. 

 Mrs. Halas and Mrs. Capuano will ask that teachers submit any out-of-pocket reimbursement 
requests that they have to date. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:16 p.m. 


